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Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Omran ul Haq

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am writing as a concerned residential customer regarding the proposed electricity rate increase of $6.70 per month.
While I understand that utilities must adjust pricing to maintain infrastructure and cover operating costs, I strongly
urge you to reconsider or provide a clearer justification for this increase.

For many households, particularly those on fixed or limited incomes, even modest increases can create financial
strain. In an environment where the cost of living is already rising—from groceries to housing—another recurring
monthly expense will only add to the burden many families are facing.

Furthermore, it is not clear from the available information how this additional revenue will directly benefit
customers in terms of improved service reliability, investment in renewable energy, or enhanced customer support.
Transparency and accountability are essential, and I respectfully request a more detailed explanation of how this rate
increase will be used.

I encourage the commission to seek alternative solutions that minimize the impact on residents, such as tiered
pricing, subsidies for low-income households, or cost-saving measures within the utility’s own operations.

Thank you for considering public input on this matter. I look forward to your response and a fair resolution that
supports both infrastructure needs and customer affordability.
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